JAY Wareham
Hello fellow neighbors!
I moved to Seven Lakes South from Maryland in the fall of 2018. I have two sisters who already lived here, so, I didn’t really have a choice! 
I was a Pathologists’ Assistant and worked in hospital systems for 35 years before retirement. In my professional life I worked in 9 different hospitals in states from CA to FL to RI and MD. Every institution would open me to new coworkers and procedures that I would need to adapt to. In that capacity, I have been a team player, a team leader, a problem solver and an innovator. In the last 9 years I was involved in breast cancer research and was able to see ‘the other side’ of my cutting board and the very human face behind the disease. 
Since I have lived here, I have attended 90% of the open board meetings, worked as a volunteer on three committees (security, ARB and community standards) and two ad hoc committees. I have observed the dedication that the board members have towards our community and in making the hard decisions of how best to use our limited resources. Hospitals are maintained by procedures and protocols, so following the covenants and rules and regulations will be second nature for me.
As a board member, my goal would simply be to continue my proven involvement to maintain our community as a great place to live.

